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	Participants*
	Group
	Role

	Emile Lim
	General Service
	Chairperson

	Darin Pearce
	General Service
	Secretary

	Anton
	Big Book Study Group
	Secretary

	Christopher
	Holy Trinity
	Member

	Carlo
	General Service
	Treasurer

	Edwin
	Primary Purpose
	Member



Minutes
Website
Miguel confirmed that our hosting company has email functionality.  We will be able to move the hosting email over to the new hosting site in February. 
Carlo informed Angeles that they can have a service email using our website once the hosting changes.  Each home group or district can have an email for services communication.
Hosting will change to our developers company when our current hosing expires in February.  Our developer’s company is estimated at $100/year.  Miguel will confirm costs.  We will compare to Christopher’s go Daddy estimate of $134/4 years + $10/year for domain.  
Subig said we can put our link on their site.  Subig said they are working on it.  We would like to put our link on the Angeles site.  Angeles is Don C’s site and we haven’t spoken to him yet.  We can bring this up again at the next area meeting.
Miguel is work with developer to set up forms for having community functions.
Miguel has figured out how to set up a download page.  We can now discuss content as a group.  
It was suggested that the AA Meeting Starter kit might be included.

Contact Phone
Emily got a new Sim.  The phone number will need to be changed on the meeting list, calling cards, and the website when we start using the new sim.  We will continue to use Carlo’s number for now.  When we get a phone, a dual sim phone would be best.
Registration
We can change the Makati intergroup listing with US GSO using a Group Change Form.  We will keep Tina’s phone number in the listing.  We will change the name to Philippines Intergroup and add the website to the listing.  We contacted Tina and she sent the group number.  Carlo is following up on making the change.
Bylaws
Carol, Darin, and Monet will be on the bylaws committee, but haven’t met yet.   
Outreach-committee
PGH would like to have us speak to groups of doctors.  We have created a deck and are working with PGH to arrange a time.
Literature
The group decided to request that the calling cards and meeting list be posted in some of our existing venues:  Malate Church (Darin & Miguel), NBC CBN, Makati Med (Carlo), and Holy Trinity Church (Anton), Makati Police (Christopher).  Malate will put our materials in their office.  Emile will print meeting schedule and calling cards.
General Service Office
Angeles and Subic are electing GSRs and DCMs now and will have them at the area meeting on 1/18.
Our next joint meeting is planned for this upcoming Saturday, 1/18.
Outreach
Christopher suggested taking our meeting lists or calling cards to jails or prisons.
New Business
Outreach
It was suggested that GSR members can ask if members can speak to their psychologists about placing pamphlets and calling cards.
Home group elections should be held for formal GSR’s.

The next District meeting is January, 12th, Ameci’s 5PM.
Emile closed the meeting with the Serenity Prayer.


